
NEBRASKAland DAYS 2020 has been rescheduled. 
The Buffalo Bill Rodeo will be August 5-8, 2020 

Luke Combs and Toby Keith will return June 25 & June 26, 2021 
For a full list of events in August visit the events tab on our website or download 

the NEBRASKAland DAYS app. 
 
 
Ticket Holders​: If you did not request a refund by the June 1st deadline, then your tickets will 
be carried over to the 2021 celebration. We have contacted everyone who purchased rodeo 
tickets that are valid for the August 5-8 dates. If we did not contact you and you think we should 
have, please call our office at 308-532-7939 
 
 
 

Frequently Asked Questions: 
 
 
Q: I requested my refund but haven’t seen it yet. Where is it? 
A: Please be patient as all the systems for processing and batching funds back to consumers 
have slowed significantly during Covid-19. Our ticketing partner TicketForce will process the 
refunds within 10 business days of the request and allow another 7-14 to see it in your account. 
 
Q: I bought my ticket from a third party site, how do I get my refund? 
A: We are only able to issue refunds to the original purchaser. You will have to reach out to the 
site you purchased from to see their refund policy. 
 
Q: I would like to get a refund but missed the June 1st deadline, what do I do? 
A: We are no longer processing refunds for any tickets. Your tickets are now good for the 2021 
dates.  
 
Q: What about the other events during NEBRASKAland DAYS? 
A: We have been working hard with the organizations that put on other events in conjunction 
with NEBRASKAland DAYS. We have been able to reschedule a good amount of the events 
however, some of them may look a little different this year. You can look under the events tab 
on our website or download the NEBRASKAland DAYS app for an updated schedule of events. 


